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Comments for Public Posting: | am submitting a General Public Comment for the March 19,
2024 City Council meeting: I'm writing in support of ULA and the
critical work it has been funding in the short time it has existed.
Please spend all the ULA funds that have come in and continue to
come in - and continue ULA spending into the second year and
beyond. The citizens of LA, Over 60% of whom are tenants,
understand how important ULA is to their well-being and voted
YES so that it could be enacted. To date it has provided funding
to keep people in their homes through direct support, through
provision of attorneys, and other services. Many of the recipients
could land up unhoused on LA's streets without this support - and
I urge you to support and continue this program as LA voters
clearly mandated.



